
Joseph F. Ohm
Fund Administrator

Plumbers’ and Technical Engineers’ Local 130 Benefit Funds
Chicago, Illinois

In 1994, Joe began his career in the employee benefits industry. Since 
entering the multiemployer industry over 29 years ago, he has under-
taken numerous roles within the Fund Office setting. Presently, Joe is 
the Fund Administrator for the Plumbers’ and Technical Engineers’ 
Local 130 Benefit Funds in Chicago, Illinois. In his current role, he ad-
ministers five employee benefit funds (one defined benefit pension 
plan, two health and welfare plans and one defined contribution fund) 
and one education and training fund. Total assets for all plans exceed 
$2.1 billion and provide benefits to approximately 13,000 members, 
spouses and dependents. Joe holds a B.S. in Business from Eastern 
Illinois University with a double major in Finance and Marketing, and 
an M.B.A from Eastern Illinois University.


